
Email from the office of the Rt Hon Dr Liam Fox MP

13 January 2013

Dear Mr Dexter

Many thanks. Dr Fox's letter to his own constituents, who had written to him on this
subject, was forwarded to the press by one of them. This is why it is in the public domain.

Yours sincerely

Ione Douglas (Mrs)
Parliamentary Office of the Rt Hon Dr Liam Fox MP

Note:  Dr Fox’s letter to his constituents, mentioned here by Mrs Douglas, is reproduced
higher up on this webpage


